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2020 Circle Family Times 
Sunday 9:30AM Bible Classes for all ages 

10:30AM Worship 

Tuesday 10:30AM Ladies Bible Class 

Office Hours: S: 2-5; M: 8-11:30; T/R: 7:30-9:30 &                                    

5-6; W/F: 8-3 

 

Family Newsletter 

Inside This 

Issue 

541-758-4456 
2020circle@gmail.com 
www.2020circle.com 
 

 

“The Main Thing” 
1. To love the Lord our God with all our heart 

and with all our soul and with all our mind and 

with all our strength. 

2. To love our neighbors as ourselves. 

3. To go and make disciples of all nations, 

baptizing them in the name of the Father and of 

the Son and of the Holy Spirit, and teaching them 

to obey everything Christ has commanded us. 

Ministers Elders 
Mark 
Johnson 
541-758-5065 
eldermark2020@ 
gmail.com 

Casey 
Long 
541-752-
4771 
corcasey@aol.
com 

Gregg Strawn 
Minister of the 
Word 
541-758-4456 
 
 
 
 

Jason Swick 
Campus 
Minister 

541-753-4310 

Upcoming Events 

 

December 13th: Deacon’s Meeting 

 

December 13th: Christmas Food Box Names 

Due 

 

December 20th: Wedding Shower for Sarah 

Calkin 
 

 

Please Pray For Our Family 
Spiritual:  

Pray for Tracie, Nancy Johnson’s friend, so that she will be able to 
seek God and find Him. 

The Brachts ask God to bring people into our lives to share the 
Word with, and when He does, to help us say yes. 

Please pray for God’s healing hand to be on those with cancer:                
Rob Hartley (Renee Gunselman’s brother) 

Debbie Smith (Florence Purvis’ granddaughter)                                         
Karen Solomenson (Evelyn Eastridge’s friend)                                             

Tina (Nora Cloutier’s friend; brain cancer)                                                                                                                 
Ramona Bracht (Eric’s mom)                                                                                  

Les Brooks (malignant leukemia)                                                                    
Sandra Gunselman (Ed’s sister; breast cancer) 

Andy Olarra (16, lymphoma) 
Physical:  

Debra Million and her brother, who lost their mother, JoAnne 
Million, last week. 

Please continue to pray for:  
Keith Cornell, Phil & Linda Weimer, Donna Johnson, Joanne 

Million, LaVera Crownover, Elizabeth Emmerich, Mark Masters, 
Bob Parsons. 

Please pray for the following members with health needs:  
Josh Parker, home sick last Sunday. 

Joe Hammar  who is having erratic blood pressure issues. 
Moms To Be: Amanda Swick, Alicia Parsons, Ana Fonseca, 

Kellie Strawn  
Engaged Couples: Cory Murray & Carissa Sweet; Gabriel 

Gasiorowski & Sarah Calkin.  
Military: Pray for all active duty military around the world, 

including Jared Ireland (Texas) and James Brogdon (USS Essex). 
Good News:  

The Hammars thank God for family and for His 
unconditional love and mercy. 

Praise and thanks for Misty’s university approval for the last 
part of her research! On track for June graduation! 

Geri York is praising God for Allison’s safe trip to IA. 
Ron and Laurie Eastridge are thankful for 19 years of 

marriage as of November 30th! 

Monthly Servants 
Eldership Leader: Casey Long 
Deacon/Minister Leader: Eric Jensen 
Emergency Needs: Jean Woods  
(541) 757-9902 

Communion Prep: Linda Rugh 
PA Attendant: Jesse Bracht 
Service Monitor: Daylen Cossey 

 
Weekly Servants 

MORNING December 6th             December 13th             
Greeters:     College                               J Hammar 

  Students                           B Hammar 
C Seits 

Ushers:        T Eastridge                        B Parsons 
                      A Rugh                               M Woods           

Attendance:  J Paul                            N Franklund 
Communion: N Franklund                       R Bracht                          
Count Aide:   R Bracht                        K McPartlin              

L Sorah                                     J Paul 
Nursery:      C Colvin                                 C Jensen                    

                     A Hammar                             L Sorah       
Notes/Cards: Em Jensen                    D Eastridge 

Es Gunselman                S Childress 
Song Leader:   R Holland                             C Long                      
Kids’ Time: R & E Gunselman    N & M Johnson      
Speaker:         G Strawn                          G Strawn 
Lord’s Table: M Sorah                            F Cloutier                 
Servers:         M Johnson                          L Brooks                     

                    R Rapp                                   J Calkin          
J Hammar                       J Stutzman                

Open Prayer: R McPartlin                       G Brown            
Pastoral Prayers: C Long                     M Johnson 

5:00PM Evening Schedule 
Song Leader: TBA       Park Place; B McCaughan 
Park Place: 2595 NE Jack London,5:45PM 

 Deacons: Ed Gunselman, Eric 

Jensen, Peter McPartlin, Jose 

Reyes, Michael Sorah, Josh Wise 

Outreach Programs: Bay Area Rescue Mission, Clothing Drive, 
Food Boxes, Mountain States Children’s Home, Orphan Sunday, 
Quilts for CASA, Special Situations, University Christian Center 

 

Josh Stutzman 
Campus 
Apprentice 

541-753-4310 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone 

who helped with and 

came to the Christmas 

Sing-A-Long! 

We couldn’t have done 

it without you! 

 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EYE ON IT 

Current Industry Trends 

Suscipit, vicis praesent erat  

feugait epulae, validus indoles 

duis enim consequat genitus at. 

Sed, conventio, aliquip 

accumsan adipiscing augue 

blandit minim abbas oppeto 

commov.  

Enim neo velit adsum odio, 

multo, in commoveo quibus 

premo tamen erat huic. Occuro 

uxor dolore, ut at praemitto 

opto si sudo, opes feugiat iriure 

validus. Sino lenis vulputate, 

valetudo ille abbas cogo saluto 

quod, esse illum, letatio lorem 

conventio. Letalis nibh iustum 

transverbero bene, erat vulpu 

tate enim esse si sudo erat.  

 

Software 

Monthly Picks 

Volutpat mos at r eque ulla 

lobortis  dignissim  conventio, 

torqueo, acsi roto modo. 

Feugait in obruo quae ingenium 

tristique elit vel natu meus. 

Molior torqueo capio velit 

loquor aptent ut erat feugiat 

pneum commodo. 

 

1655 NW Monroe Ave, Corvallis, OR 97330 

Contact Numbers: 
541-753-4310 UCC 

541-207-2777 cell 
 

UCC Office Hours 
T 2pm-10pm 
W 9am-3pm 
F 9am-3pm 

Campus Minister and Family 
Jason, Amanda, Josiah and 
Jaron Swick 

December is here which means finals and Christmas. Does this make you 
rejoice or feel stressed? Isaiah 6:9 says, "For to us a child is born, to us a 
son is given; and the government shall be upon his shoulder, and his 
name shall be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, Everlasting 
Father, Prince of Peace." Jesus is the Prince of Peace. He brings peace. 
When Jesus is born, the angels proclaim, "Glory to God in the 
highest, and on earth peace among those with whom he is pleased!" 
(Luke 2:14). God brings peace through Jesus Christ. Jesus even tells us 
that he gives us peace. "Peace I leave with you; My peace I give to you; 
not as the world gives do I give to you. Do not let your heart be troubled, 
nor let it be fearful" (John 14:27). During this season of Christmas and 
finals remember that Jesus has given you peace so do not be troubled or 
fearful or stressed. Seek time with Jesus and you will experience what 
Paul describes as "the peace of God, which surpasses all understanding, 
will guard your hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus" (Philippians 4:7). 

 

 

 Gregg’s  

Good  News 

Thank you to everyone who helped with last night’s 

Community Christmas Sing-A-Long.  Singers, Guides for 

Children, Tech workers, Decorators, Ushers, Dessert makers, 

Inviters, Attenders and Leaders of various kinds all cooperated to 

make the evening’s activities happen. 

 

I am unable to count up the number of man/woman hours 

invested in preparation and execution of the event, but I know it 

is in the hundreds. 

 

This year, the deeper meaning behind Jesus’ entry into the world 

was an emphasis.  I trust that you will continue to pray for God 

to grow the seeds planted.  If one of your acquaintances was 

present, it would be good to check back and see if s/he has a 

question or interest in another step towards God.   

 
SAVE THE DATE:   

Coming on Saturday, January 23, is a Men’s Day at Eugene 

Church of Christ.   

More details to come.    

 

Over the past few years, a good annual schedule of Men’s 

activities has been growing.  In the Fall, our own “Men of Iron” 

event leads off with a time of teaching and OSU football.  The 

Eugene Men’s Day includes University of Oregon Basketball.  

Then in May, the Keizer Men’s Day offers time on the course for 

golfers.   

 

Many guys choose to attend part of the day even if the sports 

activity doesn’t interest them.  Each event includes a healthy 

amount of face time to meet new people and talk with old friends.  

This is an important effort as we work to increase the sense of 

connection between the Mid-Valley churches.   

 

The other congregations support our event.  Let’s return the 

favor and send a good contingent to theirs.   

 
PM PREVIEW TONIGHT:  5:00 pm 

Story and a Scripture 

 

 

 

Thoughts, Questions, Notes 
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Sunday Morning Attendance 136 

Last Week’s Contribution            $4,083.08 

Year to Date Weekly Average    $4,853.78 

Weekly Budget                              $4,584.00 

  

Get Involved! 

Assembly Ministry…………………..….Gregg Strawn, Mike Sorah 

Building/Grounds Facilitator………………….…………Maria Gomes 

Building/Grounds (Church & UCC)……..……………………. J Calkin,                          
G Brown, J Wise, P McPartlin, E Childress 
Campus Ministry……………………….…Jason Swick, Josh Stutzman 
Clothing Drive Lead……………………………………….………Linda Leslie 
Education Ministry……………………………….…..Casey & Darla Long 
Evangelism Ministry…………………….…………….…………..Jose Reyes 
Fellowship Ministry…………..……….………Ed & Renee Gunselman 
Food Boxes Lead…………………………….…………Charlene Franklund 
Involvement Ministry……………………….……….…………...See Elders 
Life Group Ministry………………….............Mark & Nancy Johnson 
Media Ministry…………………………..………….…………Frank Cloutier 
Men of Iron……………………………….…………………..…Rolland House 
People Needs Facilitator………………….……………….....Tami Brown 
Publicity Ministry……………………….…………..…………Maria Gomes 
Van Ministry……………………………….………...…Bob & Cody Parsons 
Visitor Experience Ministry………….…..…..……………..…See Elders 
Vision Ministry……..….Elders, Deacons, Ministers & their wives 
Webmaster……………..……………………………….………Tim Emmerich 
Widows Ministry……..……………….…………Peter & Pam McPartlin 
Women’s Ministry…….………………………………..…Laurie Eastridge 
Youth Ministry……Mike & Shannon Sorah and Eric & Jann Bracht 

Women’s Winter Weekend Retreat 

Feb 5-7 2016 

Registration is now open for Circle 

members and regular attendees for the 

first “35” women, until Dec. 1st. After that 

date, it will be open for other family 

members and friends.  

Please see Laurie Eastridge to register 

with either a $25 deposit or full payment 

of $100. 

 

A Few Food 
Pantry Needs 

   Cake/Brownie Mix 
   Mac n Cheese 
   Stuffing Mix 

December 13th is the last day to turn 

in names for Christmas food boxes. 

Please talk to Charlene Franklund or 

Maria Gomes if you want a Christmas 

food box. 


